
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

 

 

 

1 October 2019 

 

Update on 30 June 2019 Annual Report 

789 Holdings Limited (“789” or the “Company”) advises that it is working closely with its 

Auditor to finalise the audited annual report for the year ended 30 June 2019.  

The Company will keep the market fully informed of any further developments or action 

taken in this regard.  

 

For and on behalf of the Board 

 

Kai (Walton) Zhu 

Executive Chairman 

 


